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HERMON RD EXTENSION AND UPGRADE: PARKS HWY 
TO PALMER-WASILLA HWY (MSB) 
 
DESIGN PROJECT MANAGER – CHRIS BENTZ, P.E. 

Scope: The project will upgrade the existing portion of Hermon Rd as well as extend Hermon 
Rd north to the Palmer Wasilla Highway and add travel lanes, turn lanes, shoulders, pedestrian 
& bicycle facilities, drainage, safety and roadside hardware features. The project is also 
anticipated to include a traffic signal at the intersection of Hermon Rd and the Palmer Wasilla 
Highway if warranted. 

Current Activities/Anticipated Impacts: 

• Local match agreement with MSB has been signed. A maintenance agreement is 
currently being developed. 

• Funding is pending completion of the maintenance agreement and management 
approval, anticipated FY22. 

• Noise analysis will be required to determine impacts of the widening and extension to 
potentially impacted receivers. 

• Right-Of-Way acquisitions will be required; at least one relocation is anticipated. 
• Design will be developed using consultant services.  

 
Project Schedule and Budget: 
 

Activity Budget Schedule 

Design $1,600,000 Begin-January 
2022 

Right-of-
Way 

$2,500,000 Spring/Summer 
2024 

Utility 
Relocation 

$1,500,000 Summer 2026 

Construction $6,500,000 Summer 2026 
Total   $12,100,000  

 
 
 
Website: TBD 
 


